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The American Motorcyclist Association and MotoAmerica have edited the 2017 Regulations to provide more 
flexibility to Race Direction when restarting a race. The regulations have been edited as follows: 

 

1.28.4.4. The number of laps will be a minimum of two-thirds of the original race distance rounded down to the 
nearest whole number of laps. 

 

Please contact permanentbureau@motoamerica.com for any questions.  
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